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        July 5, 2008

Dear Family and Friends,
I’ve had a passion for pro-life work ever since I learned the truth about abortion.  
Earlier this year I was with my high school National Honor Society advisor at a National Honor Society workshop. She asked me if we could stop by Choices Medical Clinic because she was a former volunteer there. 
On the way home I started brainstorming how to open up my schedule to volunteer at Choices. I turned in my volunteer application and cleared work release for the spring semester with my high school principal. 

When I called Choices to check on my application, the office manager regretfully informed me that volunteers have to be at least 21 years old. She kindly referred me to another pro-life organization, Justice For All. I was grateful for her suggestion, but I wondered what I was going to do at a law firm!  

Of course I later found out that Justice for All (JFA) is not a law firm. Their mission is to train thousands to make abortion unthinkable for millions, one student, one conversation at a time! 

I began volunteering last January at JFA two days a week. I went from sometimes mentioning my views on abortion when confronted to volunteering many hours of my time to this ministry! 

Through volunteering at JFA I’ve experienced that it really is better to give than to receive. It’s a blessing to be around so many people who love the Lord and are so passionate about doing His work. 

Being at Choices awakened the passion that had been dormant in my heart. Being at Justice For All has given my passion an opportunity for service!

Sincerely,
Angela Pearce 

